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                                        COTTON GINNING DAYS
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR

GAMTRA HOLIDAY CELEBRATION
It is time to officially celebrate the beginning of 
the holiday season.  Our Christmas Holiday 
meeting will be held on Thursday, 
December 1, 2005 at the Citizens Resource 
Center at Biggerstaff Park (formerly the Ag.
Center). We will meet at 6:00 PM for supper and 
our meeting will begin at 7:00 PM.   The 
festivities this year will be catered by Linwood 
Restaurant and Catering from Kings Mountain, 
NC. The cost for the meal will be $7.00 per 
person.  The food will be GREAT, so bring the 
family along for a good meal and great 
fellowship. 
We look forward to seeing you there!! 

G.A.M.T.R.A. MEMBERS LONG SLEEVED 
T-SHIRTS AND SWEATSHIRTS
At our November meeting we discussed ordering 
long sleeved T-Shirts and Sweatshirts for the 
G.A.M.T.R.A. Members only.  The members 
were asked to think about colors and whether 
they would like additional art work on the back 
or whether they would like to have only the 
embroidered cotton boll with the Cotton Ginning 
Days logo on the front.  Logistics will be 
discussed and orders will be taken at the 
December meeting.

UPCOMING SHOWS IN 
DECEMBER, 2005
There are NO shows scheduled for the month of 
DECEMBER, 2005.

COTTON GINNING DAYS 2005 
18th ANNUAL SHOW PHOTOGRAPHS
Some of the photos from our 18th annual Cotton 
Ginning Days Show have been posted to our 
website.  Here are the links:
http://www.oldengine.org/members/gamtra/ima
ges/CottonGinningDays2005/Thumbnails.html.  
Or go to our home page: 
http://www.oldengine.org/members/gamtra
and click on "GAMTRA 2005 Show Pictures" 
on the left.

2006 ENGINE SHOW CALENDARS
For all that placed orders, the 2006 Engine Show 
Calendars have arrived and will be distributed at 
the December Holiday meeting.  

2005/2006 G.A.M.T.R.A. 
MEMBER DIRECTORY
A current 2005/2006 G.A.M.T.R.A. Member 
Directory is now available to all members who 
would like one.  There will be several available 
for distribution at the December meeting.  See 
Jill Lindsey for your Directory. These can also be 
sent by e-mail.  Please contact Jill Lindsey at
JLind752@aol.com.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
In closing this month’s newsletter, we take time 
to wish all of our members from both near and 
far all the joys of the Christmas Season and a 
Safe, Happy, Healthy, and Prosperous New Year 
 


